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Y Gear oor. ecretary:

T am pleased to advise that the iemorandum of Understandiig
Between the Navy Uepartment and the Department of the Interior
Regarding the Iransfor of .dminlstrative Resyonsibility for
merican ramoa and the vemorandum of Understanding Yetween
the Piavy Lepartment and the partaent of the Interior Begard~
ing the [ransfer of ndministrative Aesponsibliity for the Trust
Territory of the .acific lslands that were forwarded with Under
cecrotary Chapman's letter of sagust 29, 1949 meet with iy
agproval.

It will be agreecbic thai, in view uf the - resident’s letter of

" sday 4, 1349, which directed your Lepartinent o submit prhaanss
to him by meptember 1, 1949, you subinit these memorsnda to
the ‘resideat ss the recommended plans for the transfer of
‘merican tamos and the Trust ferritory of the «acific Islands.

incarely yours,

ihe Honoerable Jullus . Brug
secretary of the laterior
* ashington, .. .
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